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Punt, Colin

Subject: RE: 575 Zor Shrine Place

From: Danny Edgel <edgeldan@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 11:04 AM 
To: Firchow, Kevin <KFirchow@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: 575 Zor Shrine Place 
 

 

Hello, 
 
I am writing in support of the proposed development at 575 Zor Shrine Place. This city is in desperate need of 
an expanded housing supply across a variety of sizes, development types, and market prices. I am pleased to see 
dense, multifamily development near bike infrastructure with far fewer parking spots than there are housing 
units, which will incentivize alternative transportation for the development's residents. 
 
Best, 
Danny Edgel 
N Blair St, Madison, 53703 
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